
Dear Growers 
 
Taxation compliance - GST 
 
As referred to in our July 2016 update, we have been seeking an ATO determination in relation to the 
taxation treatment for GST of scheme funds realised.   
 
Late last week, the ATO informed us that they are aiming to publish the final GST class ruling on 15 
September 2016. 
 
We have reviewed a draft copy of the ruling with our tax advisors PwC, and have confirmed that it is 
in order to be finalised.  
 
Distributions will commence on a scheme by scheme basis shortly after the final ruling has been 
published.   
 
On receipt of the final ruling, we will place a distribution schedule on our website 
www.ppbadvisory.com/creditor-information/v/426/gunns-plantations-limited-grower-updates.  This list 
will be updated on a weekly basis and outline the distribution status of each individual scheme.  
 
Any questions can be directed to the following contacts.  
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Contact Contact phone number Contact email address 

GPL Client Services  (03) 6364 3180 gunns@gunnsplantation.com 

PPB Advisory (03) 9269 4160 gunns@ppbadvisory.com 
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